
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

Bond	Communications	Update	
Monday,	June	19,	2017	

	
	
•	Mountainside	High	School	Construction	Update				May	2017			
	
•	Sato	Elementary	Construction	Update				May	2017	
	
•	Vose	Elementary	Construction	Update				May	2017	
	
•	Thumbnails	of	schools	receiving	summer	repairs	and	improvements		Summer	2017	
					
	
Have	a	great	summer!		Thank	you	for	all	you	do!	
	
	
	
	
Communications	strategies	include:	the	BSD	Briefs	(weekly	newsletter),	social	
media,	Pillar	Stories,	webpages,	and	staff	and	public	meetings.		
	
	

https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/depts/facilities/Documents/New High School/Mountainside_HS_Construction_Update_May_2017.pdf
https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/depts/facilities/Documents/New Kaiser K-5/Sato_Elementary_Construction_Update_May_2017.pdf
https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/depts/facilities/Documents/New Vose/Vose_Construction_Update_May_2017.pdf
https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us/depts/facilities/Pages/Summer-Bond-Projects.aspx

